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	Reply to
	Christina Gray

	
	Address
	Public Health (CH), P.O Box 3399, Bristol, BS3 9FS

	
	Telephone
	0117 9224682

	
	E-mail
	Christina.gray@bristol.gov.uk

	
	Date
	 4th March 2020          






Re: 	Extension and variation to Sexual Heath Contract

I am writing to you in relation to the contract dated 1st October 2017.  The Council proposes to extend this contract until 31st March 2022. 

Some changes to the specification, clinical governance, incident reporting and safeguarding are contained in an appendix to this letter.  

All other terms and conditions of the contract shall continue to have full force and effect.

Please can you sign the letter below and return to PH.Commissioning@bristol.gov.uk 

Yours sincerely
[image: ]
Christina Gray
Director of Public Health
On behalf of Bristol City Council


On behalf of XXX, I agree to an extension of the contract on the above terms.

Signed…………………………………………………….

Designation……………………………………………...

Date……………………………………………………….
	



	People Directorate
City Hall, College Green, Bristol, BS1 5TR
	Christina Gray
Director of Public Health
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www.bristol.gov.uk
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